
 

 

MERYLLION ANNOUNCES CONDITIONAL APPROVAL OF CSE LISTING AND DELISTING FROM THE TSXV 

May 14, 2015 - Vancouver, British Columbia.  Meryllion Resources Corporation ("Meryllion" or the 
"Company") (TSX-V: MYR) is pleased to announce that it has received final approval to list its common 
shares on the Canadian Securities Exchange (“CSE”), and intends to voluntarily delist its common shares 
from the TSX Venture Exchange (the “TSXV”).  To ensure continued and seamless trading for the 
Company’s shareholders, the Company’s common shares are expected to be delisted from the TSXV at 
the close of trading on May 14, 2015, and commence trading on the CSE at market open on May 15, 
2015.  The Company’s trading symbol “MYR” will remain the same.  

ABOUT MERYLLION 

Meryllion is a natural resource company engaged in the acquisition and exploration of resource 
properties in South America. 

For more information, please contact 
 
Cassandra Gee, Corporate Secretary 
604-681-0084 
cgee@preaknessgroup.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This press release contains forward-looking statements. All statements, other than statements of historical fact, 
constitute “forward-looking statements” as well as any information that addresses activities, events or 
developments that the Company believes, expects or anticipates will or may occur in the future including the 
Company’s strategy, plans or future financial or operating performance and other statements that express 
management’s expectations or estimates of future performance.  
 
There can be no assurance that any forward-looking statements will prove to be accurate, as actual results and 
future events could differ materially from those anticipated in such statements. Accordingly, the reader should not 
place any undue reliance on forward-looking information or statements. Except as required by law, the Company 
does not intend to revise or update these forward-looking statements after the date of this document or to revise 
them to reflect the occurrence of future unanticipated events.  
 
The TSX Venture Exchange has neither approved nor disapproved of the contents of this press release. Neither the 
TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture 
Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this press release. 


